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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

12th May 2017 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

As ever an incredibly busy and joyful week in school.   

We have been delighted to welcome three of our children into short breaks this week and 

as ever, are amazed at how confident and resilient our students are in coping with change. 

Our new students this term; Anna and Kieran have settled so quickly, that it is hard to 

believe they have only been with us for three weeks. 

This week we have been joined by the BBC for our ‘music for autism’ concert.  We hope to 

share the date for when this will be broadcast with you very soon.  It was lovely to welcome 

LVS students to share in the concert by the string players. 

Our budding musicians enjoyed an afternoon at the Oxford Montessori School in taking 

part in a workshop with their students.  Thank you to Susan and all of the staff for 

enthusiasm in arranging for this to take place. 

Many of our students have enjoyed working on their gardening skills this week in planting 

flowers and herbs. 

Don’t forget to keep up to date with action photographs of our activities on our twitter page:  

www.twitter.com/MATEndeavour_ac   

In recent weeks we have been welcoming many of you to your child’s Education Health 

Care review.  Thank you for your attendance, positivity and support. 

Date for the Diary 

We look forward to welcoming you to our circus afternoon on Friday 09 June from 1:15 – 

2:45pm.  This will be a fun family afternoon with games, circus entertainment and 

refreshments provided by the sixth form students. 
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To finish on this week’s quote: 

 

 

 

Towards a bright future 

 

Best wishes 

 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 


